
weather. Though not strictly part of the program, the social gather­

ings in the evenings, symposia strictly speaking, formed an important 

part of the meeting and provided most welcome additional opportunities 

for discussions and exchange of thoughts. Publication of a report on 

the 6th International Symposium on Plecoptera is intended.

At the end of the last session, T. Kawai made an invitation for 

the 7th International Symposium on Plecoptera to be held in Nara, 

Japan, in 1980, in conjunction with the International Congresses of 

Entomology and Limnology in near-by Kyoto. Honorary President J, 

Aubert extended an alternative invitation to Lausanne, Switzerland, 

1981. Both were thanked and the invitation to Nara was accepted by 

the majority of the symposium participants.

Bulletin Board
NEWS: Ken Stewart and Bill Stark have undertaken the project of

producing a volume on the nymphs of North American stoneflies. 
It will be in the format of the excellent book recently 
published by Glenn Wiggins on North American caddisfly larvae. 
All our North American colleagues are requested to lend their 
support to this study which will be a big help to everyone 
interested in aquatic insects.
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